From:
To: SizewellC
Subject: Insanity

Date: 12 October 2021 18:23:40

Dear Planning Inspectors,

Please forgive a further addendum to my previous submission, but to paraphrase a recent comment by John Kerry... it would be insanity to go ahead with a project on a vulnerable site, based on a problematic technology, which leaves behind a toxic legacy for hundreds of years.

It is a "no brainer" to go along with the views of the National Grid that absurdly costly nuclear plants are unnecessary in an age of far cheaper wind, solar and storage. Most importantly, these alternatives can come onstream ahead of a likely climate tipping point, unlike Sizewell C.

With my best wishes,

John Walton

Sent from my iPhone